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1. Lori, Thank you for the opportunity to grow as a creative being. I find your mentoring 
style reassuring. I have always been interested in words, however I have never 
written nor read much poetry. Promising myself, I will read something out loud that I 
have written at the next meeting. W/gratitude - Laurie  

 

2. I so appreciate your encouragement, patience, and preparation for 
the Oasis project.  I have never had this experience before. It is quite wonderful. 
Thank you.  

Jane 

 

3. Hi Lori, 

Thank you again so much for creating this space! I am so excited and grateful to be a 
part of this and to have an opportunity to be a part of the Poet’s Oasis Anthology!! So 
excited!!  

I’m excited to see what unfolds. See you soon! 

Jessenia 

 

4. Dear Lori, Unfortunately,  I injured my knee yesterday and will not be able to come to 
either session today. If it is not a lot of trouble, I would love to know the prompts for 
today, as I find your approach so interesting. I wish you very happy holidays and look 
forward to joining the group in January.  

Best regards,  

Patricia  

 


